
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
From the Mayor’s Office  
 
March 19, 2020 
 
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
The City of Plainfield has recorded its third positive case of the COVID-19 virus. Currently 
there are 18 people under quarantine who came into contact with the three individuals who 
tested positive. 
We are following the protocols of the Centers for Disease Control and the NJDOH. 
 
I urge everyone to stay calm, embrace social distancing, and take all necessary precautions 
to keep you and your family safe. 
 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 
 
Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor 
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